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WEDNESDAY,	27	AUGUST	–	Students	who	will
enroll	at	Universiti	Malaysia	Sabah	(UMS)	for	the

Bachelor	programme	starting	this	September
are	urged	to	check	the	status	of	Student
Advances	(WPP).	

According	to	a	statement	issued	by	the	National
Higher	Education	Fund	Corporation	(PTPTN),

checks	can	be	made	through	www.ptptn.gov.my	.	

WPP	are	offered	by	PTPTN	to	help	ease	the	�inancial	burden	on	the	family	and	students	who	will	be
pursuing	their	studies	at	Public	Higher	Learning	Institutions	(IPTA)	and	Polytechnic.	

The	statement	also	added	that	all	successful	applicants	who	will	be	studying	at	any	of	the	local

universities	and	polytechnics	are	eligible	for	WPP.	

For	further	information,	please	call	PTPTN	hotline	at	03-20804455	or	Nurshazwani	Mohd	Ameran
at	03-20985118.	–	ZMD	(�l)

Media	and	Citra	Division	
Chancellery	Department
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